
Hello Boulan Park Families! 

We hope you’ve had a great summer and are looking forward to a new school year! 
Welcome to our sixth grade and new families! We wish everyone a successful year! 

We count on our Boulan Park community to help us support our teachers and students. We 
are asking each family to consider donating $25 to the Boulan Park PTO. The funds donated 
allow us to provide activities for students, support book clubs, host events that benefit our 
school community, classroom wishes to improve the student experience and to show 
support to our teachers and staff. 

There are volunteers needed for Picture Day on August 14th 2025, Please go to signup 
genius to sign up your time slots. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C4FA5A72EA5FC1-57711049-picture#/

This year we will need volunteers to help with the 8th Grade Party, social media, events and 
more. Whether you can help a little or a lot, it all makes a big difference. It’s also a great 
way to get involved and meet new people in your community! Please reach out to us at 
boulanbroncospto@gmail.com if you are interested. We will also post the meeting 
schedule for the year once it is available.  Ways to donate: 

➢ Go to the following site: https://givebutter.com/boulanparkpto
➢ Text boulanparkpto to 202-858-1233
➢ Cash or check: Please make checks payable to Boulan Park PTO. Send the funds in

to the front office in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and grade written on it
➢ Scan the QR Code

Please reach out to us at boulanbroncospto@gmail.com if you would like to help or have 
any questions and we hope to see you soon! 

Kind Regards, 

Boulan Park PTO 

https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=w.manageSignUp#/57711049/publish/

